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Comments for Public Posting: 1 am a concerned resident of the 600 block of South Citrus Ave.
and I’'m writing about the building proposal on the corner of
Wilshire and Citrus. This new building will bring a massive influx
of new residents and traffic to my neighborhood. I am
STRONGLY in favor of the street closure on Citrus - I am hoping
it is a cul-de-sac like Mansfield. I am also STRONGLY in favor
the new green space behind the building.



